
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Regional School 
Board Members 

DATE:      January 22, 2025 

 

FR: Office of the Superintendent SUBJECT: Safety 

 

 
Jeff Alexander, Assistant Superintendent reports on the following: 
 
     Nonviolent Crisis Intervention – CPI Training is an important part of our districts training of all staff 
members. I just completed the certified instructors training for our district. Joe Groves recently 
completed his recertification as a certified instructor as well. We have two certified instructors that will 
be completing their recertification within the next couple of months. This will allow us to continue to 
train all of our certified staff members for the upcoming years.  
 
     We have delivered new emergency bucket and or updated materials to all of our classrooms in 
each school. The emergency buckets allow our teachers to lockdown a classroom with the ability to 
provide all essential needs for each students for extended emergencies. In the event overnight stays 
are necessary, the students and teachers could stay in the classroom until the emergency is cleared 
by authorities. 

 
 
     We also have Emergency Overdose Kits at all sites and one for the District Office and each one of 
the dorms at ATC. We have multiple staff members trained to administer the naloxone in the event of 
an overdose at each site. I will show a short video at the board meeting on how to administer 
naloxone, the overdose drug. 
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